Foster Land Trust minutes

February 2, 2016

Foster Land Trust (FLT)
Eddy Building

Foster, RI 02825

Those in attendance -Linda Tibbetts, Myra Mercier, Walter May, Bill Fortier.
Roy Najecki also attended.
January minutes approved.

No public comment.

Old business — Walter will get in touch with the new owner of the Murray property and advise at March
meeting.

Roy gave some information regarding incomplete public notice by other agencies. Complete agenda
items must be posted.

Stewardship — Spencer looks OK. Walter reports that somebody removed a barrier but no
damage. Dennis and Walter put up signs at Dunbar on Cucumber Hill Rd.

Roy reports a lot of water on Spencer trails right now. Walter outlined plans for foot bridge on old mill
headwalls wide enough for a bike if possible.

Financial — Read year-end report. Additional insurance added for Dunbar. All reports have been filed
semi-annually not quarterly.

Liaison report. None

Public Relations — Letters from Carol Trocki re: student support documentation. Walter and Dennis to
assist students. Letter from Sue Marra who would like FLT to join with her group to apply to Rl
foundation for grant and the insect plan for children’s class. On motion of Walter seconded by Bill, it
was unanimously approved to support the plan for the children.



Discussion was held about Merriam/RIF Co expansion of existing conservation easement; will be posted

to March’s agenda.
Next meeting March 1. 2016.

Adjournment at 8 p.m.

Submitted by

Myra K. Mercier



